
Competitions report for 2022 

 

This year was my first year in office and I felt that the season was a success. 

Two clubs entered 2 teams in the unbadged and club championship competitions which is not 

allowed. 

The champion of champions final was not played due to a clash of dates with Joe Dawson preparing 

for his wedding next year and unable to attend on the finals day. 

Plans for the future include reducing the Unbadged and Club Championship to 18 ends. 

Playing all Semi Finals and Finals on the same day. 

Reintroduce the Greenwood Cup but in a different format i.e. mixed 4’s over 60’s similar to the Tony 

Alcock Trophy probably 15 ends later in the season post Leamington matches. 

A new database for competitions, either similar to the Bowls England version or a more flexible 

upgrade on the old version. 

 

 

 


